
Town of Northborough 

Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting 

March 8, 2011 
 

 

In attendance: David Rawlings, David Putnam, Sean Durkin, Sean McCann, Allison Lane and 

Michelle Lyseth. 

 

6:40pm—Meeting called to order.  There was no meeting in February so there are no minutes to 

approve. 

 
6:42pm—Recreation Report by Allie Lane (AL).  AL told the Board that the Friends of Northborough 

Recreation is holding a fundraiser on Tuesdays in April at Not Your Average Joe’s.  The fundraiser will 

help raise funds for kids to attend camp.    Discussion followed regarding the need for financial assistance 

for camp.  AL said that, on average, 15-20 families apply for financial assistance each spring for summer 

camp.  No other news to report.   

 

DPW Report.  KB was not present for this meeting.  

 

7:05pm—New Business.   

• Field Usage for Baseball.  Sean Durkin (SD) said that Neil Greenwald, Tahanto coach, wants 

use of Memorial field for JV games and Melican for practices.  The Tahanto school fields are out 

of commission due to construction.  Dave Putnam (DP) asked who schedules those fields and SD 

said ‘we do’.  SD said that Neil Greenwald would pay any rental fees.   DP made a motion to 

allow Tahanto Varsity to use Memorial and Melican fields as availability allows.  SD seconded; 

all voted ‘aye’ in favor. 

• Track Repair.  SD said that he had spoken with Kevin Giblin about donating funds towards 

repairing the track at Ellsworth-McAfee Park; he is waiting to hear back from him. 

• Next Commission Meeting.  The next Commission meeting has been tentatively scheduled for 

Tuesday, April 1.  

 

7:15pm—Meeting Adjourned. 


